
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE   MARCH 24, 2003 

STATEMENT OF REMUNERATION AND EXPENSES FOR MEMBERS OF COUNCIL AND 
COUNCIL APPOINTMENTS TO BOARDS FOR THE YEAR 2002 

Recommendation 

The Director of Budgeting and Financial Planning recommends: 
 
That the report regarding the 2002 Statement of Remuneration and Expenses for Members of 
Council and Council appointments to Boards be received. 
 
Purpose 
 
To report the Statement of Remuneration and Expenses for Members of Council and Council 
appointments to Boards for the year 2002. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The Municipal Act requires that the Treasurer of every municipality submit to Council a 
Statement of Remuneration and Expenses paid to the Members of Council and Council 
appointments to other bodies. 

Information relating to the remuneration and expenses will be provided for the March 24,2003 
Committee of the Whole upon submission of any outstanding data. 

Conclusion 

To receive the Statement of Remuneration and Expenses for Members of Council and Council 
appointments to Boards for the year 2002. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
John Hrajnik 
Director of Budgeting and Financial Planning  
 


